
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends and Family – Would you the patients recommend 

us? 

For the Month of December: We received 271 responses.  

This is what you said about us. Thank you very much!  

Options  Total  Percentage  

Extremely Likely  229 84.5% 

Likely 37 13.7% 

Neither  2 0.7% 

Unlikely 1 0.4% 

Extremely Unlikely 1 0.4% 

Don’t Know  1 0.4% 

Here are some of your lovely comment’s you left about us this month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONTHLY STATISTICS FOR 

DECEMBER – VIA EMMER GREEN 

SURGERY WEBSITE 

In the month of DECEMBER, we had 

915 repeat prescription requests. 

We also had 42 New Patient 

Requests. 

We offered 1089 face to face 

appointments and of those patients 

40 did not attend. 

PLEASE cancel your appointment so 

we can give this to someone else to 

attend.  

EMMER GREEN SURGERY 

PATIENT NEWSLETTER  

“I was treated in a timely fashion with kindness and 

understanding.” 

“Really helpful approachable receptionists . Good doctor 

response. Really very happy with service. Thank you” 

“Brilliant receptionist and doctors” 
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,
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NEW MEMBERS OF STAFF 

Emmer Green Surgery is proud to welcome two new members to our team here at 

the surgery. 

Ana will be joining our nursing team, and Radhika will be joining the admin team. 

We hope you will help us to make them feel welcome. Please say hello if you see 

them around. 

 


